
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS – May 23 

Day 2 

 

Any freshman or sophomore wishing to run for class office to be an officer next 

school year, you must attend a mandatory meeting tomorrow, Wednesday May 

24th after school at 2:10 in F-223.  If you cannot attend, you must email Mr. Davis 

if you're a 9th grader or Ms. Johnson if you are a 10th grader. 

 

There will be an informational meeting for all those interested in joining the Boys Cross Country 

team on Tuesday, 5/30/23 at 2:15pm in D-115. If you are interested and cannot attend, you 

MUST contact Coach DeLosAngeles in D-115 prior to the meeting date. Workout schedules 

and expectations for the fall season will be discussed. 

 

PE Make ups will be held on May 24, May 31, June 1, June 5, June 6, June 7 and June 8 in the 

fitness center until 3. 

 


